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May 15, 2018
The Honorable Joe McDermott
Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember McDermott:
Enclosed for King County Council review is a report titled Facilites Management Division Records Relocation Proviso Response. This report responds to Proviso P6, Section 2 of Ordinance 18632 adopting the King County 2017-2018 Budget. This budget proviso requires the Executive transmit the Landlords Work Cost Estimate, Work Schedule and Total Project Cost for Tenant Improvements (TI's) in the South Park Warehouse. The proviso required this report be transmited within thirty days of receipt of the Landlord’s Work Cost Estimate. The Landlord’s Work Cost Estimate was received by the Facilities Management Division on April 18, 2018.
This motion furthers the goals of the King County Strategic Plan by exercising good financial stewardship and by planning for the long-term sustainability of County services.  
The enclosed report took approximately five hours to prepare for an estimated cost of  $902.04.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Anthony Wright, Director, Facilities Management Division at (206) 477-9352.
Sincerely,

Dow Constantine

King County Executive

Enclosure

cc:
King County Councilmembers



ATTN:  Carolyn Busch, Chief of Staff



  Melani Pedroza, Clerk of the Council
Dwight Dively, Director, Office of Performance, Strategy and Budget

Caroline Whalen, County Administrative Officer, Department of Executive Services 
   (DES)
Norm Alberg, Director, Records and Licensing Services Division

Anthony Wright, Director, Facilities Management Division, DES
